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A Dinner with the President  
 

On the 30th of Nov., TKU’s Lanyang Campus was host to a special

dinner. Organized by the Lanyang Campus Office of the Director, the dinner

was an informal gathering, which featured the President of TKU, Dr. Flora

Chia-I Chang, along with 300 newly arrived Lanyang freshmen. Also in

attendance was the TKU Vice President for Administrative Affairs, Dr. Po-

yuan Kao, the Vice President of International Affairs, Dr. Wan-chin Tai,

as well as several TKU faculty and staff.

 

The annual “Dinner with the President” is now a Lanyang tradition. Given

the unique nature of the Lanyang Campus, wherein all students, faculty,

and staff live on-campus, the dinner is a chance for students to bond with

faculty and staff, and feel the warmth of the extended TKU family.

 

As President Chang arrived for the dinner, the students at the Lanyang

Campus rushed to greet her. During the dinner, she offered words of

encouragement and urged students to focus on their studies during their

time at the beautiful Lanyang Campus. At the end of the night, everyone

raised their glasses in a toast to the vast TKU family.
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A group photo after a memorable dinner event with the TKU President, vice presidents, and TKU Lanyang

Campus students.



 


